From: amanda.gu n

Sent: 12 February 2007 15:43
To: Scrutiny
Subject: Tesco

B o e T M RN PPN

This e-mail has been received directly from the Internet: you should exercise a degree
of caution since there can be no guarantee that the source or content of the message
is authentic.

If you receive inappropriate e-mail from an external source it is your responsibility
to notify Computer Services Helpdesk (telephone 440440) .

The Full States e-mail Usage Policy can be found here:

http://intranetl/aware/internet email issues.htm
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Dear Sir/Madam

Thank you

Amanda Guest




